
GLO Preemies Holiday Newsletter 2024

Dear GLO Preemies Family,

As the year draws to a close, we’re filled with gratitude and joy reflecting on all
that 2024 has brought. It’s been a remarkable journey, and we’re excited to
share some heartwarming highlights as we usher in the holiday season!

Celebrating 10 Years of GLO Preemies!

This year marks 10 incredible years of GLO Preemies!
We’ve had the privilege of serving and supporting
countless families, and to celebrate this milestone, we
welcomed a dynamic new board of directors who share

our passion for uplifting NICU families. We’re entering this new chapter stronger
than ever!

 

http://www.glopreemies.org
http://glopreemies.org


Restarting the NICU Support Group

One of our most cherished accomplishments this year was
bringing back our NICU Support Group with a fresh 4-
week session series. These sessions are dedicated to
providing a safe space for NICU families to connect,
share, and receive invaluable support. The joy of seeing
families come together has truly been the gift that keeps

on giving.

Partnering for Something Special

We’ve been blessed with wonderful new partnerships this
year! In collaboration with companies that share our
vision, we created a soothing Spa Day Ritual for NICU
Infants—helping parents bond with their babies through

calming, gentle routines. These small moments of peace have brought light to
families during challenging times.

Winter Wonderland—Our Annual
Holiday Corner

Our Annual Holiday Corner is back, and this
year’s theme is Winter Wonderland! From festive
activities to holiday tips, this special section is
designed to spread warmth and cheer. You can

explore all the magic by visiting the "More" tab on our website—don’t miss out
on this cozy holiday experience!

Holiday Care Boxes

As the season of giving approaches, we are
thrilled to continue our tradition of sending out
Holiday Care Boxes at the end of November.
These thoughtfully curated boxes will be sent to
every new NICU family registered with us in

2024, filled with goodies, essentials, and holiday cheer to bring comfort and joy
during the season.



November Webinar: Support for
You and Your Baby

In the spirit of nurturing, we are hosting a special
November 7-episode Webinar partnered with
BIRthing the Magic Collaborative designed to
help you care for both you and your baby during
and after the NICU journey. It’s an opportunity to
gather helpful tips, connect with others, and

embrace the strength of our community. Stay tuned for the details at the Winter
Wonderland corner!

Looking Ahead to 2025!

This will be our final newsletter for 2024, and we
can’t wait to connect with you again in the new
year! Our next newsletter will arrive in early 2025,
filled with exciting updates, new partnerships,
new programs, and ways to continue supporting
our GLO Preemies families.

As we gather around loved ones this holiday season, we are reminded of the
warmth, love, and hope that guide our mission.

Thank you for being part of the GLO Preemies family—we wish you a holiday
filled with peace, joy, and beautiful memories.

Wishing you a magical holiday season,

Ashley Randolph & The GLO Preemies Team
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